MEDIA STATEMENT – 26 August 2006.

Screen Goddess Calendar errors

Two printing errors in the Screen Goddess IT Calendar were reported to us on August 22

(October 2006 commencing on Saturday not Sunday, and May 2007 commencing on

Monday not Tuesday). Unfortunately while more than one person had checked the

Calendar proofs these errors had not been noticed.

Within 36 hours we had advised the sponsors, models and distributors of the problem,

advised recent purchasers that there would be a short delay while new stock was printed,

and notified all customers who had already been sent their calendars.

As a main objective of the calendar is to raise money for projects aimed at encouraging

girls to take up technology studies and women to take up IT careers, and the project had

already suffered financial harm from organisations such as the ACS backing out of their

sponsorship agreements in the face of ill-considered controversy, we considered it

imperative to minimise the financial impact. With that in mind, customers were given the

option of free calendar screen savers and/or high resolution files of the corrected pages,

as alternatives to the free replacement calendars also offered.

We are pleased to announce that most customers agreed with the alternative offers,

because they valued the calendars as they were and thoroughly supported its aims - some

even suggesting innovative ways to minimise the financial impacts themselves.

A powerful lesson for anyone managing future special calendars! But with the successful

minimising of the financial fall-out, the ongoing roll-out of associated money-raising

schemes such as competitions for solving the intellectual puzzles embedded in the

calendar and eBay auctions of limited edition signed posters, we are confident that the

Screen Goddess initiative will meet its financial aims as well as its promotional

objectives.

Sonja Bernhardt – Screen Goddess IT Calendar innovator.
